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Recommendation from Bid opening

Out Board Motors

Recommend to deny the one bid of 5800.00 as we feel this is way to low. We will post the items on ebay

and craigslist.

FLIR Unit

Recommend that we accept the bid for the FLIR unit from The Boat House to be paid from the FY18

Stonegarden Grant.

Recommend that we purchase a vehicle from Thunder Bay Jeep Chrysler Dodge for a price of 542,047.00
for 2019 Dodge 3/4 ton diesel Big Horn addition. We have 544,000 to use for the purchase of the vehicle

and this vehicle provided the most options for the price. To be paid out of the FY18 Stone Garden

Grant.

Sergeant J.P. Ritter
Alpena County Sheriff's Office
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ro:Lynn Bunting <buntingl@alpenacounty.org >;

cc:Steven Kieliszewski < kieliszs@alpenacou nryorg >;

New 3/4 Ton truck purchase


